
AED report 8 July 2024 

 

The next servicing of pads and batteries for the Ruby Bay AED will be September this year. 

The alarm on the Wharf AED has proven troublesome with corrosion of the battery terminals 
from the salt air. These were replaced late last year but have corroded already. I have removed 
the batteries. 

The lock also came loose It may be that the whole cabinet will need replacing but in the mean 
time I will wait and see. 

 

 


